
FLORIDA 

November 30, 2020 

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
-AND-
County Commissioners 

FROM: Byron W. Brooks, AICP, County Administrat~ 

MetroPlan Orlando Board of Directors Appointments 
DISCUSSION AGENDA - DECEMBER 15, 2020 

SUBJECT: 

Section 339.175(2), Florida Statutes, provides the methodology to determine the 
membership of the MetroPlan Orlando Board of Directors (MPO). Orange County is 
allocated six representatives and one permanent alternate. Currently, Mayor Demings 
and Commissioners Moore, Uribe, Bonilla, and Siplin represent Orange County with 
Commissioner Gomez Cordero serving as the permanent alternate, leaving one 
vacancy due to the departure of former Commissioner Vanderley. The terms of 
Commissioners Uribe, Gomez Cordero, and Siplin have also expired. 

Accordingly, on December 15, 2020, the Board will be requested to appoint three 
commissioners to serve on the MPO and one commissioner to serve as the permanent 
alternate on the MPO with terms expiring December 1, 2024. Mayor Demings has 
indicated his support for the reappointment of Commissioners Uribe and Siplin, the 
appointment of Commissioner Gomez Cordero, and the appointment of Commissioner 
Wilson as the permanent alternate. 

Please call me if you have any questions. 

ACTION REQUESTED: MetroPlan Orlando Board of Directors Appointments. 
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